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GREC Services

Hello and welcome to the second edition of the
GREC Community Bulletin! We received a great
response after last month's relaunch, and would
like to thank everyone who got in touch for all their
lovely comments.

In this month's edition we have gathered 
 information from all of Grampians local authorities
as well as Police Scotland, Aberdeen Interfaith,
CFINE,  Aberdeen Multicultural Centre and many
more.

The GREC office currently remains closed, but all
our projects continue to run remotely and staff can
be contacted via the details opposite  You can also
keep up with us on social media using the links
below!

General Enquiries/Training: 
info@grec.co.uk                      
01224 595505

InTrans: 
Interpreting & translation services with 
special rates for the third sector.

in-trans@grec.co.uk             
 01224 576795

Casework: 
Confidential advice, support and 
employability  service.

casework@grec.co.uk          
 07857 180175

Counselling: 
Confidential counselling for adults, children 
and young people.

mthomson@grec.co.uk

English  Classes:
Free English language education up to
 four times  per week.

language-cafe@grec.co.uk
01224 576797

AberdeenAIM:
Fighting illegal moneylending with support, 
advice and training  to enhance financial wellbeing.

mmccall@grec.co.uk            
 01224 576796

CONTACT:

FACEBOOK  |  TWITTER

https://www.facebook.com/GrampianREC
https://www.facebook.com/GrampianREC
https://twitter.com/grampianrec?lang=en


We will be hosting our second annual Interfaith
Forum with our friends at Aberdeen Interfaith

this Sunday, 15th November at 2pm. The event
is free and open to all.

We are discussing Gender Based Violence and
will have talks from a number of excellent

speakers, including  representatives from Amina
Muslim Women's Resource Centre and

Religions for Peace.

Click here to book your free ticket for this
event, or click here to see the full Scottish

Interfaith Week programme.

8th-15th November is Scottish Interfaith Week!

EVENTS

Next Friday, 20th November is Transgender
Day of Remembrance. To commemorate the
occasion, AUSA Trans Students Forum have
organised a number of socially distanced
activities. Click here for more information.

ESA Scotland will be hosting their first online
event for the Scottish East and South East Asian
community on Wednesday, 25th November.
Click here to book your ticket, or click here to
visit the ESA Scotland website.

The African Council is hosting an Employability
Masterclass on Friday, 20th November from
12pm. Click here for more information, or click
here to visit the African Council's website.

TO  EVERYONE  CELEBRAT ING  TH I S

WEEKEND

Happy Diwali

GREC  WOULD  L I KE  TO  

WISH  A  VERY

This year's GREC AGM will be held on Wednesday, 25th November from 7pm on Zoom. 

 Click here to register on Eventbrite. Alternately, email Dave (dblack@grec.co.uk) or Jackie

(jwalker@grec.co.uk) to sign up or request a copy of the agenda.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/connecting-to-break-the-silence-on-gender-based-violence-tickets-126587587883
http://scottishinterfaithweek.org/programme-2020
https://www.facebook.com/events/639834636703318
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/east-and-southeast-asian-community-conversation-scotland-tickets-126838201475?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&aff=escb&utm-source=cp&utm-term=listing
https://www.esascotland.org/
https://www.facebook.com/events/438942603790575/
https://www.africancouncil.org.uk/
https://www.africancouncil.org.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/grec-agm-2020-tickets-128018840799


COMMUNITIES

Inchgarth Community Centre recently
launched their One Penny at a Time campaign.
You can drop off your old coppers at the Centre
or alternately, click here to donate online.
the money raised will go towards ensuring
Inchgarth can continue the vital work they do
for communities in Aberdeen South.

East and Southeast Asian Scotland (ESAS), a
group based in Edinburgh, have set up a
COVID-19  Response Scheme for the East and
Southeast Asian communities in Scotland. 
Families with children and individuals with
NRPF (i.e. without access to government
benefits) may apply for vouchers to buy
groceries, phone credit/data  and/or winter
clothing.
For more information or to apply, please
contact project manager Kimi  by emailing
kimijolly@esascotland.org or calling 07898
365775.

We, along with our partner RECs across Scotland, have just begun a new

project looking to better understand the experiences of Chinese, East and

South-East Asian communities during COVID-19 and lockdown.  This

includes a focus on recent experiences of hate crime & prejudice.  Part of this

project is a survey, and there are also focus groups planned.  We will use the

results to inform policy makers what action is required to better support

communities.

Click here for the survey in English 
Click here for the survey in Traditional Chinese
Click here for the survey in Simplified Chinese

Aberdeen Multicultural Centre (AMC)  has
partnered with the Scottish Government to
help older people (50+) from BAME
communities living in Aberdeen who  have been
financially affected by COVID-19. 
You may apply for shopping vouchers worth up
to £50 per household. Click here to apply, or
click here to visit AMC's website.

Alcohol & Drugs Action (ADA) recently
launched Brew & Banter, a new informal social
group held on Zoom.  The group meets on
Tuesdays at 3pm and is open to all.
For more information and joining details,
please  call ADA at 0333 344 8355 or email
helpline@alcoholanddrugsaction.org.uk

https://www.gofundme.com/f/inchgarth-quot-now-more-than-everquot-campaign?utm_medium=copy_link&utm_source=customer&utm_campaign=p_lico+share-sheet
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FAGqfdARq0iQoNcEqa9tSfxogWrtxBRPlu9eX5J3RRdUQzBZTFY4RUU1RFc4MFM2MlJTVkxSUVZVMS4u&fbclid=IwAR3mdknoHBHVbuQQNPjSQWanQuNbX2MoYVWLb0N8gt9nUIxiHubM7I0maDQ
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FAGqfdARq0iQoNcEqa9tSfxogWrtxBRPlu9eX5J3RRdUOEdFSkJOODJRT0owSUg4SUcyQkY1UEozNy4u&fbclid=IwAR07ryrSw_zCTWNqTtBmxlHG4TgDAXiD3czK8lyyyx5ZGavc2xnFCOMvRho
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FAGqfdARq0iQoNcEqa9tSfxogWrtxBRPlu9eX5J3RRdUQUY2VlRaREhaRjk2WjlOMUUzVUo5UkdPSi4u&fbclid=IwAR0hH2dZ1E7NKar5tsp2CEw9Gadzoc_XbE5Bw-q6mCxqyEMEw2Q9hLp7g0Y
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-eGAoyNSF1j23qb31txIs0evVUXnzddqUq1T5HgxGnzwUNA/viewform
https://abmc.org.uk/


Police Scotland is hosting a recruitment event
for members of the LGBT+ community
interested in a career with the police on
Thursday, 3rd December at 6.30pm. For more
information or to sign up, please email
recruitmentpositiveactionteam@scotland.pnn
.police.uk

NHS Grampian is currently recruiting a Non-
Executive Board Member. The closing date for
applications is Friday 4th December. Click
here for more information or to apply.

CFINE is recruiting a Financial Inclusion Team
Leader to lead and develop it's financial
inclusion service. The closing date for
applications is Thursday, 19th November.
Click here for the full job description or to
apply.

The hit TV show Outlander is currently
recruiting a number of Scotland-based
trainees. The application deadline is Monday,
23rd November. They are particularly seeking
applications from "diverse talent, specifically
people of colour, people with disabilities,
LGBTQ+ communities".  Click here for more
information.

Grampian Credit Union is currently recruiting
volunteers to sit on it's Supervisory
Committee, as well as Non Executive Directors.
If you are interested in volunteering with
Grampian Credit Union, please email
admin@grampiancreditunion.com by Monday
30th November.

OPPORTUNITIES

CLICK HERE
to complete Aberdeen City Health & Social 

Care Partnership's Equality Outcomes survey

and help ACHSCP plan their equality priorities 

for 2021-24.

THIRD SECTOR SUPPORT
Food Fund Grants are now available via Food
Poverty Action Aberdeen. Third sector
organisation can apply for grants of up to
£5000 to support people in Aberdeen  to
access food and other essentials. For more
information or to request an application form,
please email Lesley  at ljenkins@cfine.org

The Community & Third Sector Recovery
Programme is currently open for
applications. Click here for more information
or to apply via SCVO.

Phase 2 of the Connecting Scotland
programme will be reopening for applications
this month. Click here for more information.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FAGqfdARq0iQoNcEqa9tSXFpj7uA0OtFjtJb_qXJYqBUNEFPOVRSRFMySVlJR1RIN1NFTDlYUFhHUy4u&fbclid=IwAR2AkDxbRDKWqWG_Q2PxWm0gjmYrRE1c3yYk3ksocxfl_otLF1UahkN-WgU
https://applications.appointed-for-scotland.org/pages/job_search_view.aspx?jobId=3849&JobIndex=1&categoryList=&minsal=0&maxsal=150000&workingPatternList=&keywords=&PageIndex=1&Number=9
https://www.cfine.org/join-the-team?fbclid=IwAR2jOb-uwvi8o3CHb6sz-nGsAC8uvMDqy74IpCi1HtdDzNLWnTRewMAiECA
https://mailchi.mp/75d2362f5984/otpseason6?fbclid=IwAR078znyo26k_hN-EGzZ4eGGQRgXxgWAHj46FWaEBKTNzWhVJpzrGbjqXHo
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FAGqfdARq0iQoNcEqa9tSXFpj7uA0OtFjtJb_qXJYqBUNEFPOVRSRFMySVlJR1RIN1NFTDlYUFhHUy4u&fbclid=IwAR2AkDxbRDKWqWG_Q2PxWm0gjmYrRE1c3yYk3ksocxfl_otLF1UahkN-WgU
https://scvo.org.uk/support/coronavirus/funding/scottish-government/community-recovery
https://connecting.scot/


Click here  for the latest
coronavirus updates from
the Scottish Government.

Click here for the latest 
coronavirus updates from 
Aberdeen City Council.  

Click here  for the latest 
coronavirus updates from
Aberdeenshire Council.

Click here  for the latest 
coronavirus updates from 
Moray Council.

It was confirmed earlier this month that

the Job Retention Scheme (a.k.a furlough)

is being extended until March 2021. 
Click here for more information on the Job

Retention Scheme.

The Self-Isolation Support Grant is now

open for applications from individuals on

low incomes who are required to self-

isolate.

Click here to apply for a Self Isolation

Support Grant via Aberdeen City Council.

The Scottish Child Payment is now open

for applications from parents of children

under 6 on low incomes.

Click here to apply for the Scottish Child

Payment.

LOCAL
AUTHORITIES

BENEFITS & SOCIAL
SECURITY

Earlier this month, the Scottish Government introduced a
new tiered system of coronavirus restrictions. 
There are five tiers or "Protection Levels", with Tier 0 being
the least serious and Tier 4 the most.
Aberdeen City and Aberdeenshire are currently in Tier 2, while
Moray is in Tier 1. 
Click here for more information about the tier system from
the Scottish Government.

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS

https://www.gov.scot/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/services/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/covid-19/
http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_132517.html
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-job-retention-scheme
https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/services/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-support-grants
https://www.mygov.scot/scottish-child-payment/how-to-apply/
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-protection-levels/

